## 3 Tips

## FOR STUDENT CHECK IN/CHECK OUT

New procedures were adopted districtwide to increase safety for all students. All students must be checked out by a parent/guardian or emergency contact. Please make sure your emergency contacts are updated!



Remember your myDSD username and password. Don't have a MyDSD account? Go to www.davis.k12.ut.us and click on the myDSD logo at the top of the page and follow the instructions.

Picture identification must be shown to the school secretary before leaving with the student. Picture identification includes a driver's license, passport or other federally accepted identification.





Students checking themselves into school must check in with their student username and password. Please help your student memorize this information.

